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MEMORANDUM TO:
OIVISIGN Or CLTY SCHOOLS
Chief Education Supervisors, CID and SGOD MARIKINA
Secondary School Heads ELEAS
Officers-in-Charge : DE S
Public and Private Schools L 06 201

RECORNS HNFZ;

15T EVER CHORAL COMPETITION
OF THE OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOR COLLEGE

Attached is a letter from Ms. Katherine Morales, Event Chair — Choral Competition, Our
Lady of Perpetual Succor College dated November 26, 2018 re: 1% Ever Choral Competition
on February 9, 2019, content of which is self-explanatory, for information and appropriate action.

Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

JOELT. TO%ECAE:
Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Maka-Diyos, Makatao, Makakalikasan at Makabansa
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November 26, 2018
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Schools Division Superintendent s ECER
Department of Education Marikina b

Dear Sir,
Greetings of peace and love from Our Lady of Perpetual Succor College!

Our beloved school is celebrating its Ruby or 40th Founding Anniversary this 2018. We are
thankful that God is consistent in leading OLOPSC to 40 years of love, excellence, and caring
service.”

As we continue this year-long celebration of our Ruby Anniversary, one of the events we
have lined up is our 1st ever Choral Competition entitled “Himig ng Kabataan: Patimpalak
ng mga Koro Muia sa iba’t-ibang Paaraian”, which wiii take piace on February 9, 2019
(Saturday). Students from Junior and Senior High Schools, both public and private, within
Marikina and neighboring cities will be invited to take part in this event.

On that note, we seek your endorsment because we believe that this will help develop
camaraderie and nurture relationships among schools within the community. This will also be
a great avenue for showcasing the students’ God-given talents through healthy competition.

Your positive response will be very much appreciated. Thank you and God bless you!

Sincerely,

KATHERINE MORALES
Event Chair — Choral Competition

Noted by:

MRS. ROSE EDITHA S. FLORES ‘
Vice President for Institutional Affairs
Ruby Overall Chair

Contact Person:

ANGEL FLORES

Marketing Assistant - School Promotions Office
angelica.flores@olopsc.edu.ph

997-7777 local 13/0917-8227532




